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February 22, 2023 
 
 
To:   All GATRA Community Clerks   
 
 
This letter is to inform you that Greater Attleboro Taunton Regional Transit Authority (GATRA) 
has changed its official public meeting posting location.  
 
The GATRA Advisory Board at its February 15, 2023 meeting voted unanimously to adopt the 
GATRA Website as the official posting site.  www.GATRA.org 
 
The link to the public meeting information on the GATRA website is as follows:  
 
 
 
GATRA Advisory Board Meeting Info 
 
 
 
Please let me know if you need additional information.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Nancy Foley  
774-226-1250  
 

http://www.gatra.org/
https://www.gatra.org/gatra-advisory-board/

